
 

 
 

 

 

Blessing Box 
 

Have you noticed the “Blessing Box” on the corner of the 
SLCC building as you entered the parking lot? Have you 
heard what a Blessing Box is? 
 

Thanks to Kayla, Abby, and Grace with Girl Scout Troup 
1950, this is their gift to Salem.  The ladies addressed the 
Council a year ago with the idea which was part of their 
taking action to make a difference in their community. The 
Blessing Box would be their vision towards achieving the Girl 
Scout Silver Award. 
 

“We chose this idea…because there have been many 
economic struggles recently and this box will benefit 
everyone.  People have been impacted because of job 
shortages, schools being closed, some parents having a hard 
time financially, and just getting necessities…we know that 
people come to this church and it is a prime location in the 
town of Jarrettsville.” 
 

The ladies stocked the Blessing Box and ask that we check 
on it frequently and restock what is needed at the 
time…things such as non-perishable items, canned food, 
water bottles, diapers, socks, mitten/hats, flip-flops, 
information pamphlets, blankets, hand warmers, and so on. 
Take a look inside to see what they have selected for the 
first time. 
 

A Blessing Box blesses everyone…Those who could use a 
little something and those who have a little something to give. 
We need each other more today than ever before. Spread the 
Blessing Box news and give God praise and thanksgiving for 
Kayla, Abby, Grace, and their parents for following their 
vision.   


